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From:

Sent: 10 March 2020 17:16

To: licensing

Subject: Licensing Application - The Pavilion, We;fare Park Evanstown Gilfach Goch

Good afternoon

I am writing in relation to the New Premises Alcohol application to which I want to object to.

I am concerned that given the premises is located in the middle of the childrens park and I believe that the
club would be too close therefore could compromising the safety and protection of children,l have small
children in our family and am concerned about their safety while playing in the park.
I - 2/so concerned about the noise and the public nuisance that we could be
subjected to due to late night music ,people leaving late at night and people drinking outside the club.
Public safety is also of concern to me as | myself walk through the park daily but would be worried about
doing this if the licence is approved.

best regards






